THE CLOVER RUN 5K

St. Patrick’s Day
Saturday, March 17, 2018
10:30 am

The Clover Run 5K is a fun, family-friendly race.

We will begin and end at Saint Patrick Academy’s new campus:
315 Banfield Road
Portsmouth, New Hampshire

All are welcome and encouraged to register now:

http://www.lightboxreg.com/clover-run-5k-2018?func=&mobile=0

Contact: Jill McFarland, Race Director
jmcfarland90@hotmail.com or (603) 501-9029



